Recent graduate receives diversity scholarship
7/03/08

Sherill Anderson, a recent master's degree graduate from Alfred University, received one of the two 2008 Diversity
Advancement Scholarships handed out this year by the Eastern Association of Colleges and Employers
(EACE).Anderson, a graduate of Frederick Douglass Academy, studied counseling while at AU. She is a daughter of
Sheila Anderson of New York, NY. She was an intern at the Career Development Center on the Alfred University
campus and previously interned for Student Affairs and served as a resident assistant. Anderson received the Rick
McLellan Scholarship, which supports attendance at an EACE conference for a college senior or graduate student
considering a career in human resources and/or career services.The EACE develops educational programs and services,
and facilitates connections and interaction between employers who seek to hire college educated men and women, the
career services personnel who serve those students, the associate members who serve the profession, and others who
benefit from those connections.Founded in 1836, Alfred University became the first coeducational institution in New
York State and the second in the nation. About 2,000 full-time undergraduate and 400 graduate students work and live
in 52 buildings on a scenic 232-acre hillside campus adjoining the village of Alfred.The nonsectarian University is
comprised of the privately endowed AACSB-accredited (Association to Advance Collegiate Schools of Business)
College of Business and the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, as well as the NYS College of Ceramics (Kazuo
Inamori School of Engineering and the School of Art and Design). Bachelor's, master's and doctoral degrees are
awarded.



